
 

 
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO: Members of the Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Glenn Russell, Ph.D., Director 
 
DATE: April 2, 2012 
 
RE: Board of Supervisors Hearing of April 3, 2012 – Request to Continue Item A-11 
 
 
Planning and Development requests that your Board continue item A-11 one week to the Board’s 
scheduled meeting of April 10, 2012. This item pertains to an application from the Outpost 
Trading Boutique in Santa Ynez for a Type-42 On-Sale Wine license from California 
Department of Alcohol Beverage Control (ABC). The applicant is requesting a determination 
from the Board of Supervisors that a new wine-tasting room in Santa Ynez would serve the 
public convenience and necessity. The Board has 90 days to make such determination or it 
defaults to the ABC for such determination; the Board has until April 11, 2012 to make such 
determination. The continuance will allow one additional week to complete public outreach on 
the determination.   


